
   

          
 Purchasing Division 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

DATE:  December 20, 2024 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 
TO:   All Offerors 
RE: Four Canyons Parkway Phase 2A Relocation and Construction of Underground 

Utilities IFB-5552-24-DD 
 
  

Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements have 
been clarified, modified, superseded, and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 

Please make note of the following questions/answers/clarifications: 
 

1. Question: Would Prinsco GoldFlo Dual Wall Corrugated HDPE be an acceptable alternative to the 
reinforced concrete pipe called out on lines 13 and 14 of the bid schedule?  
Answer: Dual wall or corrugated polypropylene pipe will be considered an approved equivalent for 
Reinforced Concrete Pipe, when installed in accordance with CDOT M Standards. 

 
2. Question: Please see attached spec sheet for ADS HP STORM pipe to possibly be used as an RCP 

alternate, used in previous phase. 
Answer: Please see answer to question #1 above. 

 
The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted. All other conditions of the 
subject remain the same. 
 

Respectfully, 

 
Dolly Daniels, Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 


